
All images below (C) Anna Henly Photography. Thank you for not copying tnem.
Is this email not displaying correctly?
View it in your browser.

Forth Replacement Crossing
The Queensferry Crossing's three concrete towers have
reached their maximum height, 207m above high de, and
are now the UK's tallest bridge structures. The next cri cal
stage of li ing the 110 deck segments into place, and
installing the stay cables which hold them up, began in
autumn 2015 and is progressing well. For more info:
www.transportscotland.gov.uk/project/forth-replacement-crossing

I will be a fully-qualified drone pilot (once it stops raining)
with the legal requirement of a Permission for Aerial Work
(PFAW) and cannot wait to start photography and video
from a bird's eye view. (More about drone photography
later in the newsle er).
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I wish everyone a very happy,

healthy and prosperous 2016.

My year began with a scary

big Birthday, but made

sweeter by awesome family

and friends, and a cake from

Hot Chocolates! After an

attempt to defy the ageing

process I now feel 100.



With kind permission of Transport Scotland

Drone Photography
workshops

I will be running drone
photography workshops from

www.hotchocolates.biz

Family photography

Make a New Year's
Resolution to get around to
that family portrait, or at least
your little folk before they
grow up. Indoors in our state-
of-the-art photographic studio,
or outdoors, or both!
If you need a present I can
provide a gift voucher.
I have a special offer for
Spring 2016 - a photoshoot
and a  framed 10"x8" image
for £100.
Quote: Spring 2016 when
booking a photoshoot.



Demolition at night
Off with the high heels and on

with the work boots for some

photography at 2am on a

Sunday morning! (Demolition

of the B800 bridge over the

A90 outside South

Queensferry - part of the

roadworks to connect the

Queensferry Crossing to the

existing roads network).

Getty images
I spend spare work time

submitting images and

news stories to stock

libraries Getty, Photoshot

and Barcroft Media. There's

no point having zillions of

images in hard drives when

they could be enjoyed by

others and bring in  cash.

More of my grey seal and

wildflower images can be

viewed:
www.gettyimages.com

www.photoshot.com

www.barcroftmedia.com

If you need other images

please contact me directly.

my Edinburgh studio
alongside expert drone pilot
Alan Proto, of Chester-based
Phantom Flight School. Flying
an expensive drone for the
first time can be very
daunting. We will develop
your flying skills and
photography knowledge.
Dates and details will appear
on Phantom Flight School's
website:
www.phantomflightschool.co.uk

Photography studio

This is the studio at The Tryst,
Old Pentland Road,
Edinburgh, EH107EB. Recent
photoshoots include a yoga
teacher's portfolio pictures.

Royal Botanic Garden
Edinburgh

When night fell at Botanic
Lights 2015 - Seasons in
Colour - photographers dallied
along a mesmerising trail of
light, which used fire and
lasers to highlight the trees
and water.
www.rbge.org.uk



Tour of Britain 2015
I went to Kelso to photograph

the Tour and found myself

running down the the road

AFTER the cyclists, dodging a

jam of honking team cars. I

was thinking my recent

"Outdoor Emergency First

Aid" qualification from the

British Association of Ski

Patrollers might prove useful.

The casualty was Petr Vakoc,

weeping because he would

surely lose the yellow jersey.

www.tourofbritain.co.uk

www.basp.org.uk

If you have enjoyed reading

this I would be delighted if you

would "like" my Facebook

page for Anna Henly

Photography, or would

forward my newsletter to a

friend (link below).

Please look at

www.annahenly.com

for more examples of my
work, plus prices.

Special spring portrait
promotion too!  A photoshoot
and framed 10"x8" image for
£100. Quote: Spring 2016
when booking.

Scottish Sentencing
Council

I photographed the launch of
the Scottish Sentencing
Council at an event held in
Parliament Hall, Edinburgh.
The Lord Advocate Frank
Mulholland QC;  Cabinet
Secretary for Justice, Michael
Matheson; and Chair of the
Council, Lord Carloway, the
Lord Justice Clerk (pictured
above left to right) addressed
a gathering of the new
Council members and other
guests.
www.scottishsentencingcouncil.org.uk

Sports Photography

I also provide a sports
photography service for
sporting events.
Triathletes rush into the
waves at Edinburgh
Triathletes' Gullane Triathlon
2015 (above).

The world's fastest downhill
racer Rachel Atherton, in
action at the Redbull Foxhunt
in the Pentland Hills on the
outskirts of Edinburgh
(above).
www.redbull.com
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